

Elizabeth A. Strance Corporation Counsel

J Yoshimoto
Assistant Corporation
Counsel

COUNTY OF HAWAI'I OFFICE OF THE CORPORATION COUNSEL

101 Aupuni Street, Suite 325 • Hilo, Hawai'i 96720 • Phone (808) 961-8251 • Fax (808) 961-8622

April 5, 2023

Mr. Daniel E. Orodenker Executive Director State Land Use Commission P.O. Box 2359 Honolulu, Hawaii 96804-2359



Dear Mr. Orodenker:

SUBJECT: Petitioner Y-O Limited Partnership's Motion for Extension of Time to

Apply for Redistricting of Phase II

Docket No. A81-525

In the aforementioned Docket, the Department of Planning has reviewed the Motion and has no objections to the extension of time requested by Petitioner to apply for Redistricting of Phase II should the Land Use Commission grant this extension.

Should you have any questions, please contact Deputy Planning Director for the County of Hawai'i Planning Department, Jeffrey W. Darrow at 808.961.8158 or at jeff.darrow@hawaiicounty.gov.

Sincerely,

Suzanna L. Tiapula

Deputy Corporation Counsel

dy and &